(Update 4/20/2022)

Transition from one Rector to another is an arduous task and requires input from many people.
Bob Bourne has been designated by the Vestry as the point person to get this process rolling. It is
important that we have wide input into the preparation for and selection of a new rector, and
there are many steps along the way. Each of these steps require dedicated hands and hearts. We
want the input to this process to be as wide as possible. Eventually every member will be asked
to participate in a parish survey, but long before that we need a diverse group of folks to help
organize this process.

Before we can move into the actual search process, we have several tasks to do as a parish, and
we need volunteers to participate in the various stages of the process.

As of the second week of Easter Season we already have several volunteers to be on one or more
of the committees involved in the transition. However, our committees are by no means
complete. We need younger people, older people, people with families, singles and members
from every community that feels part of our church family. Everyone who should have a voice
should have an opportunity to have their voice heard.

The specific areas for which we need volunteers are

1. Preparation and assembling the Parish Profile
Organizing “History Day” and compiling the results of it for inclusion in the Parish
Profile

3. Preparing a report on the Demographics of the Parish

4. Preparing, conducting and compiling the results of a parish survey.

Anyone interested in volunteering to be part of the transition process should submit their name,
email address and best phone number, indicating to which of the above areas they feel they can
make the best contribution.

Submit to Bob Bourne, drbobbourne@gmail.com or the
Parish Administrator office@episcopalredlands.org




